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15 March 2021
Dear Parent
Year 9 Parents Evening 24th March 2021 - Online Appointment Booking

I would like to invite you to attend our Parents’ Evening on 24th March 2021 which will be held online via video calls. This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to talk to staff regarding your son/daughter’s progress and their option choices for next year.

The school has introduced a new intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments. We are confident this will be an improvement to the previous system and welcome any feedback.

Appointments can be made from 16th March 2021 and will close on 23rd March 2021.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office.

Please visit https://sarumacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. Login with the following information. Student’s First Name, Surname and DOB - you will also need your name and surname.  These need to match our records exactly, if you cannot login for whatever reason, please do reach out to the main office on 01722 323431. 

There are two further resources that will help you get the most out of the evening, a video guide as to how to initiate video calls https://vimeo.com/473882995  and a guide to ensuring you can connect beforehand which is here https://bit.ly/30tkvuu 

If you have any issues accessing the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to try and support you. 

Yours faithfully 
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Mr A Lawrence 

Teacher Art and Photography

Head of Year 9 

